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Join the Grand Affair on Saturday, May 21st, please be at Ivy’s 

house by 12 pm because we are leaving for the Biltmore at 12:30 
sharp.  Please RSVP by May 15th to Beth at 734-4080 as 

reservations are required! 

 

 

We will visit the House and Gardens! 

We will dine in Antler Hill Village! 

We will visit the barn and farmyard and say  

Hi to the Biltmore animals! 

If time permits, we may take a Wagon Ride! 

Sleepover to follow at Ivy’s house, pick-up after 11 am on Sunday. 

Please have your girls wear walking shoes, comfy clothes, sun block, bug  

repellent and a hat and maybe a light jacket.  Have them eat a big breakfast. 
Ask your girls to watch their own things.  I will have water and snacks. 


